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Town of Scituate, Massachusetts 

Economic Development Commission Meeting 

Wednesday September 21, 2016 - 7 PM 

The WPA Building, 7 Henry Turner Bailey Rd. 

 

Minutes    

(Approved at the November 9, 2016 meeting of the EDC) 

The meeting commenced at 7:10 PM and adjourned at 8:45 PM 

 

Members in attendance:  

Ann Burbine- Chairperson, Colin McNiece – Vice Chairman.  

Monte Newman – Secretary, Nolan Kelly – Website Editor 

Visitors: 

John Danehey-Selectman; Laura Harbottle -Town Planner; Ted Brovitz – BCPC;  

Mike Goulding, College student 

 

 The Scituate Brewery – It was noted that there are DPW issues delaying this 

application.  Selectman John Danehey will review. Will table for the next 

meeting. 

 

 The Greenbush/Driftway Vision Plan  - Ted Brovitz (BCPD provided an 

overview of the plan that will be presented to the Planning Board on 9/22 and the 

BOS on 10/17.  It was noted that a formal plan should be in place prior to start of 

development projects in the Greenbush area.  

 

 Cole Parkway – There was a general discussion of possible design options and the 

necessity of bringing the various stakeholders together to agree on a final plan. 

 

 The  Scituate Way-Finding signage – The proposed initial signage locations will 

be presented to the BOS at their10/4 meeting 

“Sea Scituate” Banners – The banners, - with a deposit, were ordered (9/21) 

 The Committee Training Program – Monte provided a summary of  the 

informative program administered by Lorraine Devine and related implications 

for the EDC 

Approved the minutes for the August 17, 2016 EDC meeting.  

The next meeting of the EDC is Wednesday, October 12 at the WPA building. 
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